
 

 

We are pleased to announce that M/s Zamling Infotech’s bid for the FRIENDS (Project # 598652-EPP-1-

2018-1-BG-EPPKA2-CBHE-JP (2018-3860/001-001)) Equipment Contract has been carefully reviewed 

and accepted as per the proposal submitted. 

Having received tenders from many high-quality contractors following our announcement request for 

submission of bids dated 03rd August 2019, we have concluded that M/S. Zamling Infotech’s proposed 

plan best matches the needs of the FRIENDS project. 

We look forward to receiving your reply and the signed contract for delivery no later than 18th 

September 2019. 

Thank you for your interest in doing business with the Royal Thimphu College. 


